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Mississippi River Project 

Five boating safety courses every 

Saturday in April. Corps Park Rangers 

partnered with IL DNR and US Coast 

Guard Auxiliary to put on boating safety 

courses at the Mississippi River Project 

Office. Attendees who pass the class get 

a NASBLA certified safe boating card. 

76 members of the public attended and 

passed the class. 

Celebration Belle 

Educational Cruises. 

The Corps partners 

with a local excursion 

boat The Celebration 

Belle to provide a unique 

field trip to area schools. 

During the downriver cruise of 

the Mississippi River, students 

learn a little history of the area 

while enjoying the view from 

the top deck of the boat. On 

the way back upriver they are 

presented an interpretive 

program, which includes water 

safety, from a Corps Park 

Ranger. The Corps helped with 

3 different cruises in which 454 

students attended. 

Bobber visits 

the Child 

Development 

Center on the 

Rock Island 

Arsenal to 

promote 

water safety 

to 75 younger 

kids. 

Water safety booth at Armed Forces 

Day at Memorial Park on the Rock 

Island Arsenal. At this event the 

Corps had a booth, fan boat and 

"campsite" setup promoting water 

safety and recreation on the 

Mississippi River. Bobber ran in a 

Mascot race and cheered on runners 

during the kids run. Approximately 

500 people attended this event. 
























